
SAINT TITUS  
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

513 WEST MAIN STREET • TITUSVILLE, PA 16354  

PHONE: 814.827.4636 • FAX: 814.827.3958 

OFFICE HOURS: MON.-FRI. 8AM-12PM & 1PM-4PM   

titus@zoominternet.net 

 

AUGUST 4, 2019 

EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME  

 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Tuesday: 6:30 PM 

Wednesday: 7:30 AM 
Thursday: 7:30 AM 

Friday: 7:30 AM 
Saturday Vigil: 4:30 PM 

Sunday: 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM* 
 

*Children’s Liturgy of the Word is offered  

from September - May at this Mass. 
 

BEREAVEMENT 

CARE AND CONCERN 
Call Karen Edwards at 827-2658. 

 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP 
New parishioners are always welcome!  

Census forms are available at the  
Parish Office.  Please contact our 

Administrative Secretary (ext. 2) in  
the event of an address or phone 

number change. 
 

PRAYER CHAIN 
To add a prayer concern to our list, 
contact Teasy Wilson at 827-7000, 

Nancy Madden at 827-9774 (day) or 
814-493-3841 (evening), Rita Homer at  
827-1541, or Darlene Aul at 827-7343. 

 

PARISH STAFF 
Pastor..........................................Reverend Walter E. Packard 

Deacon Assistant………………………..Deacon Kevin Harmon 

Administrative Secretary.......................................Sarah Oviatt 

Religious Education Coordinator......................Kathleen Puleo 

Music Ministers.......Anthony ‘T.J.’ Parks, Margaret Bernecky 

Maintenance............................................................Greg Tress 

St. Catharine’s Cemetery......................................Bob Beauchat 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
By appointment only. 
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday from 3:30 PM - 4:00 PM or by arrangement. 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING 
Please let us know when a family member or friend is ill, either  

at home, in the hospital, or at the nursing home.   
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
Arrangements should be made six months prior to the ceremony. 

 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS 

(R.C.I.A.) 
If you are interested in R.C.I.A, please contact our pastor. 
 

FAITH FORMATION 
Religious instruction classes for youth take place at the Faith 

Formation Center on Wednesday evenings from 6:30 PM to  

7:45 PM.  Contact the Rel. Ed. Coordinator (ext. 4) to register. 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Submissions for the bulletin must be dropped off at the Parish 

Office or sent via e-mail no later than 10:00 AM on Tuesday. 



EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME AUGUST 4, 2019 

SOME THOUGHTS FROM FATHER PACKARD… 
We naturally tend to accumulate possessions – “things” “stuff”.  We 
come into the world with nothing, but as young children we become 
very possessive of what is “mine”.  The appropriateness of sharing can 
be a difficult lesson.  As we accumulate possessions, many people – 
children and adults – find it even more difficult to share.  We feel we 
deserve what we have.  St. Paul would say that all these things are 
“what is on earth,” as opposed to “what is above.”  We are all called to 
become a “new self,” putting to death the “old self,” which accumulates 
earthly possessions. 
 
Question of the Week 
 
Am I in control of my possessions or are they controlling me?  
What is the biggest obstacle that I need to overcome to become 
generous with what I have? 
 
EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
St. Francis de Sales spoke about many things, including anxiety.  He 
names anxiety as the greatest evil we can experience because it 
troubles our heart.  We become so troubles that we have neither 
strength to live a virtuous life nor resources to resist temptation.  We 
are frozen by an inordinate desire to get rid of a current evil or to 
obtain a hoped-for good.  Anxiety only leaves us disturbed and fearful 
of a tomorrow that may not come.  Stay focused on the here and now. 
 
Qoheleth, the teacher and author of the Old Testament Book of 
Ecclesiastes says something similar.  Our days are sorrow and grief 
when we try to hold onto a future that may not come.  Trying to 
maintain what we have causes anxiety, even when we try to sleep.  
Look at the rich man in the Gospel.  He works to be “set for life” only to 
learn that his life will end tonight. 
 
When our only focus is the things of this world, they preoccupy us.  We 
lose sight of God’s purpose for life.  All our energy goes into worrying 
about how to protect what we have or obtain more of what we think we 
need.  We are blinded to the good things we have.  Worry gains us 
nothing good.  But thinking of what is above, as St. Paul advises, 
broadens our vision.  We can discover that we have what we need for 
each day.  And when we don’t, by turning to God and those who make 
God known, we find ways to accept what we do have or obtain what 
we really need.  Avoid greed in all its forms.  Greed robs us of peace 
and gratitude.  Seek what is above.  Find God present in our midst 
now.  Dismiss anxiety and turn to the power that brings true peace, 
God’s love made visible in Jesus Christ. 
 
Generous God, you are with us every moment of every day.  
When we remember that, we find serenity.  When we forget that, 
anxiety robs us of peace.  Help us focus less on what we do not 
have and more on what we do to find your love and care in our 
daily lives.  Help us live in the “now” where we can come to know 
the peace only you can offer.  Amen. 
 
WELCOME BACK! 
St. Titus Parish welcomes back George Awwad and his wife and 
daughter who are with us this weekend representing Good Shepherd 
Ministries.  They are making available to us beautiful hand carved 
religious items from the Holy Land.  These carvings are made from 
olive wood native to Holy Land shrines.  The proceeds benefit the 

Christians who are still trying to maintain their homes in the Holy Land.  
George was with us two years ago and we welcome him back with us. 
 
MISSIONARY COOPERATIVE APPEAL 
Every year our Diocesan Mission Office assigns every parish a 
missionary representing a special mission activity of the Church, to 
help us become aware of the many and varied programs of 
evangelization happening throughout the world.  This year, St. Titus 
Parish has been assigned a priest from the Diocese of Nakuru, Kenya 
(East Africa).  Fr. Evanson Njogu will be with us at all the Masses 
next weekend (August 10-11).   
 
Presently, the Diocese of Nakuru is involved in pastoral care and 
promoting human development activities to a Catholic population of 
approximately 650,000 people in the counties of Nakuru and Baringo. 
 
In the Northern enclaves of Baringo and East Pokot, drought is 
ravaging thousands and dangerously leaving many more to be 
dependent on food aid.  There are reports of human and livestock 
deaths as a result of acute food shortage.  There is also an increased 
migration of pastoral communities due to a depletion of pasture and 
water for livestock.  This situation has sparked off conflict over 
dwindling pasture and water resources. 
 
School drop-outs have increased significantly with school age children 
abandoning learning to become migrant herders.  In most of the 
parishes, priests and women religious are serving hundreds of families 
with much needed food, water and medical supplies. 
 
Fr. Njogu will speak to all of us about this situation and will ask us for 
prayers for his diocese as well as any kind of financial assistance we 
are able to offer.  Let us welcome him into our midst and may we 
become more aware of the many ongoing needs of people who are 
much less fortunate than ourselves.  Welcome, Fr. Njogu! 
 
KNIGHTS KNEWS 
Our Knights of Columbus Council #492 will be hosting a Family 
Picnic and Steak Fry on Sunday, August 18th, at Evans Lodge in 
Burgess Park, beginning at 4:00PM.  Bring a dish to share as well as a 
chair for yourself and one for whomever comes with you.  This event is 
open to all Brother Knights and their families as well as anyone who 
may be interested in learning more about the Knights of Columbus.  
Contact Kevin O’Neill at 814-758-3425, by Monday August 12th to 
RSVP so necessary plans can be made. 
 
OUR CHURCH “WINDOW WORKS” 
The Jesse L. Fiske, Sr Building Maintenance and Restoration 
Company have moved their project vehicle to our property and have 
double-checked the window measurements for their dimensions.  Plate 
glass has been ordered and will soon be delivered so the protective 
windows may be installed to cover the stained glass windows.  They 
will be working on the large window over the main entrance of the 
Church so we can once again be able to open those doors of the 
Church.  Keep watching!  Activity will soon be taking place to complete 
this work of restoring our historic stained glass windows! 
 

Have a good week! 
 

Father Packard 



SAINT TITUS ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH TITUSVILLE, PA 

WEEKLY LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Mon.  Aug 5  Weekday 
7:30 AM  Communion Service 
Tues. Aug 6  The Transfiguration of the Lord 
6:30 PM Zora Kurtz (The Family) 
Wed.  Aug 7 Weekday  
7:30 AM  Sotero Olfato (Maria Munoz) 
Thur. Aug 8 Weekday 
7:30 AM Pat & Dewey Williams (Peter & Diane Dowling Burke) 
Fri. Aug 9 Weekday 
7:30 AM  William & Martha Lynch 
Sat. Aug 10 St. Lawrence, Deacon and Martyr 
4:30 PM  Members of the Stanley Bajorek Family (Jean Bajorek) 
Sun. Aug 11 Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 AM The Parishioners of St. Titus Church 
10:00 AM  Lee A. Hugar (Hugar Family) 
 

PRAYER LIST  
For our Families and Friends: Pauline Milberger, Connie Miller, Baird 
Crapa, Carreena Ewing, Teddy Muir, Bill & Nita Ashley,  Doris Budzinski, 
Sandy Sutton, Brittany Johnson, Tim Ewing, Janet Anderson, Jean 
Johnson, Callie, Connie Phillips, Peggy Joseph, Ron Hopwood, Vicki 
Garfield, Brother Timothy Waid, DeDe Nichols, Pop DeMello, Elizabeth 
Barber, Jean Drusko, Bob Mitcham, Charles Perkins, Paul Pennell, 
Barbara Vitali, Patrick Reynolds, Robert Schultz, John Nikonchik, Rachel 
Knupp, Jean Spence, Pat Maginnis, Gina Green, Debbie Dowling, Todd 
Campbell, Bill Stumpf,  Ruth Goodwill, Clint, Clifford J. Kirvan, Jessica & 
Family, Josephine Fink, Rita Homer, Mary Yashinski, Ricky Reed, Randy 
Bernecky, Katelyn Dougherty, Ed Schneider, Robin Amore, Colleen 
Hofmeister, Lori Crawford, Jane Lamberton, Betty Barlog, Mary Haas, 
Chris McKean, Bob Beauchat, Greg Strawbridge, Donna Noel, Thelma 
Sabella, Pam Pasi, Kathy Obert, Mary Anne Kopper, Vicky  Finley, Frank 
& Cindy Ruppert, Rose Nosko, Fred Sagan. Maxine Gollehon, Joe 
Galletta, Joe Cicatella, Justin Colie, Tom Boyle, Ted Kubiak, Clifford 
Johnson, Bill See, David Francazio, Mary Perkins, Tim McCandless, 

Dale Adams, Dan McMunn, Drake Fellows, Bob Brown 

 

Please call the Parish Office to add or remove anyone from the 
prayer list. 

 
For our Servicemen and Servicewomen: Brock Benedict,  James 
Moyer, Michael Johnson, Derek Baldwin, Andrew Baldwin, Casey 
Bargar, Destiny Nicol, Christopher Macko, Robert Macko, Mathew 
Longiotti, Luke English, Cory  Bemis, Kayla Barrett, Casey Root, Dr. 
Joseph Shevchik, Travis Pearsall   

 

Lord, hold our troops in Your loving hands. Protect them as they protect 
us.  Bless them and their families for the selfless acts they perform for us 

in our time of need. Amen     

 

PRAY FOR PRIESTS:  Very Rev. Zab Amar, V.F., Rev. John A. 

Walsh, Rev. Brian E. Vossler, Rev. John J. Detisch,  Rev. Justin 

P. Pino, Rev. Msgr. Daniel K. Arnold, Rev. John P. Malthaner, 

V.F.  

FAMILY PERSPECTIVE—In today’s gospel Jesus teaches us: 
“One’s life does not consist of possessions.” We spend so much 
time working to obtain more stuff; we don’t have time for the 
people in our lives. What is enough?  Are the words of Jesus, 

“You fool”, meant for us? 

OFFERTORY REPORT 7/27 & 7/28  

Envelopes                         $ 4178.00 

Loose Collection                    $   336.75 

Candles            $     43.00 

National Needs           $     75.00 

Assumption            $     10.00 

Church in Latin America         $   150.00 

Religious Education          $     80.00 

Total                                                                                $  4872.75 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 4,  2019  

Sunday: Eccl 1:2; 2:21-23/Ps 90:3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 14, 17 [1]/Col 3:1-5, 9-

11/Lk 12:13-21 

Monday: Nm 11:4b-15/Ps 81:12-13, 14-15, 16-17 [2a]/Mt 14:13-21 

Tuesday: Dn 7:9-10, 13-14/Ps 97:1-2, 5-6, 9 [1a and 9a]/2 Pt 1:16-19/Lk 

9:28b-36 

Wednesday: Nm 13:1-2, 25-14:1, 26a-29a, 34-35/Ps 106:6-7ab, 13-14, 

21-22, 23 [4a]/Mt 15:21-28 

Thursday: Nm 20:1-13/Ps 95:1-2, 6-7, 8-9 [8]/Mt 16:13-23 

Friday: Dt 4:32-40/Ps 77:12-13, 14-15, 16 and 21 [12a]/Mt 16:24-28 

Saturday: 2 Cor 9:6-10/Ps 112:1-2, 5-6, 7-8, 9 [5]/Jn 12:24-26 

Next Sunday: Wis 18:6-9/Ps 33:1, 12, 18-19, 20-22 [12b]/Heb 11:1-2, 8-

19 or 11:1-2, 8-12/Lk 12:32-48 or 12:35-40  

 
THE SANCTUARY LAMP will burn during the month of August in 
memory of  Dave English requested by the Family.  
 
ROSARY—This Tuesday, August 6 the rosary will be recited prior to 
the 6:30PM Mass. Please join us as we pray for justice for the victims 
of clergy sexual abuse, for our Church and vocations. 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MEETING—Tuesday, August 6 at 7:20 
at the Faith Formation Center. 
 
TUESDAY AFTERNOON WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY—will be reading 
Romans 15 this Tuesday, August 6 beginning at 12:30 PM in the 
Conference Room here at St. Titus. They will be doing something a 
little different after their study. This week the ladies will be “Walking 
Away the Pounds” using an exercise video by Leslie Sansone.  
 
YOU COULD WIN A MUSTANG! The Erie Catholic School System is 
raffling off a 1967 Ford Mustang Coupe. ONLY 4800 tickets will be 
sold. Tickets are $20.00 each. Visit ecss-raffle.org or call the Erie 
Catholic office at 814-806-2423. Drawing for the Mustang will take 
place Saturday, September 14, at the Erie Catholic School System’s 
All-American Classic Car show. 
 
MARRIAGE MOMENTS—"Vanity of vanities...All things are vanity 
"(Eccl 1: 2) Let's face it, all of us are vain to some extent. We want to 
look good to others. Perhaps one of the few people who will give us 
honest feedback about our faults is your spouse. Share one weakness 
that you observe in your beloved today, but balance it with one thing 
that makes you proud of your beloved. Humbly accept both.  
 

THANK YOU to all of the area businesses that support us and  

advertise in our bulletin. This week we would like to especially thank 

Clifford’s Carpets and Waterbeds.  


